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Dear respectful colleagues, 

 

Daily changes, heaven's reward. In the new era of the fast advancement in neurosurgery around the world, in 

November of last year, the elder, middle, and young neurosurgeons from China and Japan gathered in Dengfeng 

Zhengzhou, China, and successfully held the 9th China-Japan Symposium on Neurosurgery. At the same time, the 

first meeting of the China-Japan Neurosurgical Union was held. 

Following the legacy pioneered by the older generation of neurosurgical experts, this conference conducted 

in-depth discussions and exchanged experiences on important issues in the field of neurosurgery. While sharing a 

wide range of clinical and basic research progresses and achievements in neurosurgery and the improvement of 

clinical research and technology, we have enhanced understanding, built mutual trust, deepened friendship, and 

strengthened our coordinative relationship. 

In accordance with the constitution of the China-Japan Neurosurgical Union, the Tenth China-Japan 

Symposium on Neurosurgery and the Second General Assembly of the China-Japan Neurosurgery Alliance will be 

hosted by the Japanese side in Japan, November 18-19, 2018. The Japanese Co-President of the conference is 

Professor Akira Matsuno, an old friend of the Chinese people and a world-famous neurosurgical expert. Thus far, 

the Japanese Organizing Committee has made a great effort in preparing the upcoming conference; and for which 

we would like to express our sincere gratitude.  

Comrades, not far from the sea. We warmly welcome all colleagues on the Chinese side to actively participate 

in the conference, deepen friendship and cooperation, carry on the legacy and move onto creation. Together, we 

will advance neurosurgery in Asia. Let the world hear more voices of Asian neurosurgeons who will stand in an 

important position in the world. That is the common dream of all neurosurgeons from China and Japan. 

Life is in good faith. We look forward to the fruitful results of this conference, and wish every Chinese and 

Japanese attendees have a great time during the conference in Japan! 
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